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 PREPARING STUDENTS FOR TOMORROW ― CARING FOR THEM TODAY



August 15, 2018
Dear Alief ISD Parents & Guardians:

Welcome back to another exciting year in Alief ISD!  We are looking forward to a successful start to the school year. 

I am writing you today to make you aware of the tremendous effort and care that we have placed as a district in improving and strengthening our comprehensive security measures.  

Alief ISD has taken several steps to increase safety integrity across all campuses.  Parents and students can expect to see increased police presence on campus, strict adherence to sign in and identification procedures for visitors on campus and the implementation of random weapons checks on students at all grade levels carried out using our walk through metal-detectors as well as our metal detecting wands.  As part of AISD’s emergency operations plan, we require all campuses to conduct multiple active-shooter training and we partner with local and federal law enforcement to prepare for any school-related crisis.
In addition, on our campuses, we have constructed additional campus security vestibules, require printed photo student IDs at the secondary level, increased camera surveillance systems across the district, increased social media monitoring and added security staff for our comprehensive high school parking lots.
One unique safety measure that we have taken is that we have added three specially trained firearms and explosives sniffing K9 officers to our police force.  Students can expect to see these K9 officers monitoring the interior of our schools as well as the exterior grounds of our campuses. They are able to detect not only firearms or explosives, but any potential weapon with gunpowder residue.
As we are committed in partnering with you in providing a safe environment for our students and staff, please take this opportunity to speak with your child about the importance of school safety and that if they see something, to say something.  By working together, we can make sure our children are safe, strong and thriving.
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a successful school year!
Sincerely,
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HD Chambers

Superintendent
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